Port of Melbourne

Corporation

VICTORIAN NOTICES TO MARINERS

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information.

MELBOURNE 15 June 2010

AUSTRALIA - VICTORIA

No. 061 (T) - 2010
PORT OF MELBOURNE
RIVER YARRA - NO 1 MARIBYRNONG - BERTH REHABILITATION WORKS.

UNAVAILABILITY OF BERTH ACCESS.

Date: Effective 0001 hrs 17 June 2010 until 2359 hrs 23 June 2010.

Details: Mariners are advised that berth rehabilitaion works will be undertaken at No 1
Maribymong, including deck replacement, commencing 0001 hrs on 17 June 2010 until
2359 hrs on 23 June 2010.

During this period access to the berth will be unavailable, with the exception of the
vessel Golden Tiffany, due at the berth on about the 21 st and 22 th June 2010, during

which period the works will be suspended with a temporary bund placed across the
deck.

Works will commence immediately on the departure of the vessel Golden Denise
expected to sail on about 16 th June.

Enquires relating to the closure should be directed to

Neil McDougall — phone 9683 1630 — neil. medougall@portofmelbourne.com or
Ken Reither — phone 9683 1404 — ken.reither@portofmelbourne.com

Charts & AUS 154

Further notice:  Further notice will be issued.

DAVID SHENNAN
HARBOUR MASTER

Victorian Notices to Mariners can be downloaded from the Port of Melboume Corporation website, www.portofmelbourne.com
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